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v Gentlemen:

The House of Representatives of the 1967 General
Assembly adopted an unnumbered House Resolution on June
30, 1967, directing the Legislative Research Commission
to make a study "of the laws under the Jjurisdiction of
the North Carolina Department of Public Welfare," giving
special attention to Chapter 108 (dealing with the State
Board of Public Welfare) and Chapter 111 (dealing with the
State Commission for the Blind). The resolution directs
the Commission to be "cognizant of federal programs as
they may relate to the administration of the North Carolina
laws and the distribution of said funds within and without
the State" and to report its findings and recommendations
to the 1969 General Assembly.

The Commission appointed the following persons to
constitute a committee for the study of public welfare
’ and related laws: BSenator J. Ruffin Balley; Senator Hector
MacLean; Representative M. Glenn Pickard; and Representative
Dwight W. Quinn, Chairman.

This committee met on February 9, 1968. Representa-
tives of the State Department of Public Welfare and the
> State Commission for the Blind appeared before the committee
to discuss problems related to the laws governing their
respective programs. The committee decided to ask the
> Institute of Government for staff help in doing its work.

























































































































































